
U.S. District Court for the
Northern District of West

Virginia is seeking qualified
applicants for a part-time

Pro Se Law Clerk. This
position will be based in
Wheeling, West Virginia.
Salary dependent upon

experience and
qualifications. For full

posting and how to apply,
please visit

www.wvnd.uscourts.gov.
U.S. District Court is an

Equal Opportunity
Employer


